
  
05/14/2021   
  
  

Dear   Parents/Guardians:   
  
  

For   the   2021/2022   fall   admission   into   Summit   Leadership   Academy   our   school   lottery   is   
no   longer   necessary.   We   will   continue   to   provide   rigorous   academics   and   public   service   
education   which   develop   students   into   future   leaders.   
  

All   incoming   students   are   welcomed   and   can   be   enrolled.     
  

Summit   Leadership   Academy   –   High   Desert   strives   to   develop   self-motivated   lifelong   
learners   who   have   mastered   the   skills,   knowledge,   and   expertise   necessary   to   succeed   
not   only   in   an   academic   environment,   but   to   transition   and   become   a   successful,   
globally   aware,   citizen   able   to   compete   and   thrive   in   an   ever-changing   world.   

If   you   have   any   questions   please   contact   the   office   at   (760)   949-9202.   
  
  

Regards,   
  
  

Summit   Leadership   Academy   Administration   
  
  
  
  


